
To:   Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 

  Knox County R-I Board of Education 

From:  Nancy Goodwin 

  Middle School Principal/Federal Programs Coordinator 

RE:   Administrator’s Report 
 
 

• I will be attending the Special Education Conference September 

20-22.  This conference will be held virtually this year 
 

 

• MAP-A assessment will be administered to 2 students this year. 

They are taking fall and spring assessments this year. 
 

 

• Regional Curriculum meetings are taking place virtually in 

October.   
 

 

• ELA will be writing curriculum this year.  We will be meeting soon 

in grade level spans to begin the process. 
 

 

• We currently have 23 students enrolled in preschool 
 

 

• We have had one referral for special education services and that 

student is in the testing process. 
 

 

• We currently have 70 students with IEP’s enrolled on the 

districts in grades preschool through 12th grade and are serving 

7 students through speech intervening services. 


